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Robin Davis asked me last night to extend his heartfelt thanks to everyone at the club who
have reached out to him after the sudden death of his wife Gwen last weekend.

He thanks everyone for the enormous support, cards, phone calls, visits, and also the kind
words last night at the track.
He is very grateful and wanted a message to be put out to say how touched he is, and to say
that what a supportive club we are.
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